
Welcome to Beginning Handwriting! I'm thrilled to have your children join us for a fun and 

hands-on introduction to handwriting. Throughout the co-op year, we will explore uppercase and 

lowercase letters in engaging, interactive ways. Like any skill, practice is key to improvement. 

While I won't assign mandatory homework, I strongly encourage you to practice with your child 

at home during the rest of the week to reinforce their learning. 

Occasionally, I will reward excellent work with a special food treat. Please inform me of any 

allergies your child may have. 

The class fee includes all necessary supplies, but your child will need a labeled folder 

specifically for this class to store their work. Please ensure the folder is a three-pronged one with 

your child's name clearly marked on it for easy identification. 

This class is designed as a "parent-free zone" to minimize distractions and foster focused 

learning. You are welcome to peek in through the door window anytime. 

I regret that I won't be available for the open house, but I look forward to meeting everyone in 

August! 

Blessings,  

Mrs. Liana 

 
 
 
 


